
 

 

 

    

August 6, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Don Freeman 

Fit Supply 

407 113
th

 Street 

Arlington, Texas 76011 

 

 

Dear Mr. Freeman, 

 

On behalf of the City of Farmers Branch, thank you for the donation of a Star Trac Pro treadmill, 

including professional installation, product testing, and product training.  The City Council 

formally accepted your generous donation at the August 6, 2013 City Council meeting. 

 

Your donation will support the law enforcement staff in their efforts to meet their fitness goals. 

 

Thank you again for your generosity and support of the City of Farmers Branch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William P. Glancy, 

Mayor    

 


